
Welcome back! 
We hope that you have had a great Easter, the children have settled back well ready for the summer term.  
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A big ‘THANK YOU’ 
for supporting our 

Lent Appeal for the 
Christian Aid. 

We raised a whopping 

£1037!! 
 

We had some amazing 
amounts raised by individual 

families for the Sponsored 
Walk!   Thank you  

Pace Egg Play 2019 
Well done to Miss Burrell and Mrs MacDonald and their talented group who  
performed the Pace Egg Play at the end of last term. You were fabulous!   
More photographs and videos can be found on the school Facebook page. 
 

 
 
 

Summer Uniform 
Hopefully it is nearing the time when pupils can start wearing the summer 
uniform. Ideally we would prefer girls to wear red and white dresses 
(checked or striped), but if you still have blue and white ones then this is 
fine for this year.  
From next year we will change the policy to red/white only. 
 

Shoes 
Our Uniform Policy states that children should wear black leather type 
shoes please – no trainers, boots, open sandals or canvas shoes.  
 

Named uniform 
Please check that all uniform, especially anything new, are named to help 
return items to the correct child. 
 

Pre –owned uniform 
We gratefully accept outgrown, washed uniform to re-sell for School Funds.  
Please call at the office if you are interested in buying items.  
       Thank you 

    School Clubs April - May  
(For 4 weeks) 

      Mon                     Multisports 3.15-4.15pm          

Tues               Lego Club  3.15-4.15pm           

      Weds    Choir Lunchtime         

Weds               Multisports   3.15-4.15pm          

Weds Christian Crackers      3.15-4.15pm          

Thurs               Multisports 3.15-4.15pm         

Thurs          Art Club 3.15-4.15pm        

 

Data update  
Have you changed 

any of your 
telephone 

numbers or moved 
house?  

It is VITAL that we 
have up-to-date 

emergency contact 
details. 

Reception 2019 
We still have 

places available if 
you know anyone 

who requires a 
place but hasn’t 

yet applied. 

‘Souper’ Sunday at St Martin’s Church 

Everyone is invited to St Martin’s Church 

service on Sunday 5th May at 10.45am. 

 

Free soup and cakes will be  

available after the service. 
 


